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Myanmar Investments Hosts its Second Annual Investor Day 
  

  
Prof. Dr. Aung Tun Thet, Alyce Abdalla, Economic Unit Chief of the 

US Embassy Rangoon, and Dr. Peter Brimble, Principal Country 
Specialist, ADB discuss “Myanmar’s economic prospects.” 

American Ambassador Scot Marciel delivers the closing keynote 
speech discussing President Obama’s decision to lift sanctions 

and readmit Myanmar to the U.S. preferred tariff system. 
 
Myanmar Investments International Limited (“MIL”), the London listed Myanmar focused investment 
company, hosted its second annual “Investor Day” conference in Yangon, Myanmar this week.  At this 
yearly event, MIL brings together overseas investors from the US, Europe and Asia to meet with senior 
representatives of Myanmar including civil servants, diplomats, businessmen and bankers.   
 
On 17th October these participants gathered at the Park Royal Hotel to discuss the current economic 
and political outlook for the country, as well as key sectors of the economy. 
 
This year’s conference both opened and closed with high-profile keynote addresses.  The opening 
keynote address by Professor Dr. Aung Tun Thet outlined the positioning of Myanmar as a high-
potential growth market within Asia.   
 
The United States of America Ambassador to Myanmar, H.E. Scot Marciel, later closed the conference 
with a summary of the likely impact of the recent lifting of sanctions by the U.S. government.   
 
The day included panels discussing current issues and trends in the country pertaining to the economy, 
financing Myanmar’s expansion and issues when making investments in Myanmar. There were also 
detailed discussions on a number of sectors, such as consumer and tourism.   
 
U Aung Htun (Managing Director) and Mike Dean (Finance Director) of Myanmar Investments also 
provided a briefing on MIL’s portfolio and updates on the Company’s investment programme. 
 
In total over 60 participants attended the event. 
 
U Aung Htun commented “Myanmar continues to draw significant interest from the international 
community, and for good reason.  With a new civilian democracy and the lifting of sanctions by the 
U.S. government, we remain confident in our investment strategy focused on the emergence of 
Myanmar.”
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Myanmar Investments is listed on the London Stock Exchange’s AIM Market for the purpose of 
investing in businesses operating in or with business exposure to Myanmar. It has already made 
investments in the telecommunication towers and microfinance sectors. 
 
Since June 2013, the Company has raised US$34 million for investment in Myanmar. 
 
For more information about MIL, please visit www.myanmarinvestments.com.  

http://www.myanmarinvestments.com/

